
From: Rebecca Sostarko <rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 June 2021 11:21 AM 
To: Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Shaun Schmitke <Shaun.Schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au> 
Subject: AM2021/67 - Joinery and Building Trades Award 2020 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to AM 2021/67 and the Statement of 18 June 2021 and Draft Determination, with are both 
attached. 
 
Master Builders maintains an interest in the Joinery and Building Trades Award 2020 and supports 
the provisional view as expressed at paragraph [16] of the Statement. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

Rebecca Sostarko 
Senior Adviser – Safety, Contracts & Workplace Relations 
 
Phone 02 6202 8888  Mobile 0400 596 103 
Level 3, 44 Sydney Ave, FORREST ACT 2603 
PO Box 7170, YARRALUMLA ACT 2600 
rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au  
www.masterbuilders.com.au 
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